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Saturday Vigil 2nd February 
 
сΦолǇƳ LǾƻ tŀŘƻǾŀƴ wLt 
 
Sunday 3rd February 
4th  Sunday in Ordinary Time    
лфΦлл tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
ммΦлл !ƴƴ ϧ WƻŜ bŜƳŜǘƘτ 
                     рлǘƘ ²ŜŘŘƛƴƎ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ   
Monday  4th February  
 bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ   
Tuesday  5th February  
St Agatha. Virgin, Martyr 
лфΦол  /ŀǘƘȅ [ŀǿƭƻǊτŦƻǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ    
Wednesday  6th February  
St Paul Miki & Companions, Martyrs  
лфΦол [ƛƭ wȅŀƴτLƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ   
                                   

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts. 

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion,  
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or  Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348 or call Fr. David.  
Baptisms—see Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday for further details  
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding:  Parish Office 0118 978 0348; SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

 
Thursday 7th February 
лфΦол       bƻǊƳŀƴ {ƘŀǊǇ wLt 
тτу ǇƳ 9ȄǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ  
.ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ  
 
Friday  8th February  
лфΦол tŀƳ {ƘŜǊƛŘŀƴτLƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ 
wƻǎŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ 
 
Saturday  9th February 
лфΦол   
млΦллτмлΦол /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ  
                     
Saturday Vigil 9th February 
 
сΦолǇƳ tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
Sunday 10th February 
5th  Sunday in Ordinary Time   
лфΦлл  
 
ммΦлл 9ƛƭŜŜƴ aŀǊȅ aŎIŀƭŜ wLt 
 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday.  
Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith, can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348  
or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

There’s an insightful saying, “An expert is someone who      
carries a briefcase and works two hundred miles from home.” 
The saying finds resonance in Jesus’ own words, “No prophet 
is accepted in his own native place." In today’s reading Jesus is 
invited to preach back in his hometown synagogue. At first, 
Jesus’ audience are impressed, but then they start to mutter 
to each other. Surely this is just the son of Joseph the          
carpenter! When this truth dawns on them they are enraged 

and drive him out of town. It doesn’t matter how successful or famous or               
distinguished one has become, once you return home you will always be that little 
runny nosed seven year old who refused to wash behind his ears. 
 
The readings over the Epiphany season are all about human kind coming to           
understand who Jesus is and what he is about. In particular, the readings tell us how 
this understanding is communicated. Jesus was an excellent communicator, but not 
even he was free of prejudice. The business of communicating with others on the 
subject of God is not without problems and pitfalls. 
 
There is nothing elite about being a prophet. A prophet is anyone who stands up and 
speaks an insightful truth. As Christians we are all required to stand up for the truth. 
There is plenty of injustice in the world to speak out against, but before speaking 
out, we are warned of the pitfalls. Today’s gospel warns us of the pitfall of familiarity 
breeding contempt. What other pitfalls might we encounter in speaking out? It is 
easy for instance to imagine that everyone’s faith should be the same as one’s own. 
Might we misjudge the mood, readiness or interest of our audience? Might we be 
tempted to patronize, or worse, bore out listeners? 
 
For two thousand years inspirational communicators have stood up in Jesus’ wake 
and amplified his words. Today we are invited to choose our own words, weigh up 
our audience, examine the pitfalls and add our voice. 



In your prayers, please remember Mary Robinson who has recently 
died.  Also pray for all who are sick,  in  hospital or housebound  
especially  Pam Sheridan, Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton,  
Hugh Dwan,  Joseph Nemeth, Natalie Mahon, Stephen Sweeney,  

Sarah White, Daniel Neylon, Freda Petley and  Sr Veronica.  

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1262 
Envelopes: £157 Cash: £1202 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life 
“Before you were born, I consecrated you.”  
Do you think that you may be called by the 
Lord to serve Him as a priest, deacon or in 
the consecrated life? To explore further,  
contact Fr. John Cooke. Call 01329 318 869 
Or vocations@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk  

Parish Pantomime  -  A huge thank you to everyone who came along last weekend to 

see the show.  We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! There is a collection box 

at the back of church for our charity Sal’s Shoes for you to drop off any outgrown 

(not worn out) shoes, especially children’s shoes, which will be sent to people 

throughout the world who cannot afford to buy their own.  

A new YOUTH GROUP is starting for ages 11-16.  Every first Friday of the month 
7.30—9.00pm  in the Keenan Rooms and will include a hot meal and Lots of Fun ! 
Cost is £5 each time.  Please register your interest at   
http://bit.ly/2VSxqmt 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy     
Communion—For new volunteers there 
will be a  training session with Fr David 
in the Keenan Rooms on Saturday 16th 
February from 10.30 to 12.30.  Please 
email the parish office to advise your 
attendance. Thank you 

Thank you for your generosity last weekend towards the  annual collection for our  
Cathedral in  Portsmouth . This collection is the only support our Cathedral receives 
from the wider Diocesan  family and your donations of £465 will be gratefully received. 
If you were away and would like to help, envelopes  are still available at the back of the 
church.  Thank you 

200 Club—Congratulations to the holder of 
ticket no 36 who is our £50 winner of the  
 January Draw .  Would you like to have a 
chance to win?  Application forms available 
at the back of the church. 

 Pope Francis’s Monthly Prayer Intention—February 2019 
In the month of Saint Josephine Bakhhita’s feast day (February 8th), Pope Francis has 
chosen the ‘Victims of Human Trafficking’ as the theme for his monthly prayer          
intention. Human trafficking and modern day slavery affects men, women and children. 
It is amongst the fastest growing of international crimes and one of the largest sources 
of income for organised crime. And yes… it is happening in the UK. This month Pope 
Francis invites us to join in his intention  άΧ CƻǊ ŀ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǾƛŎǝƳǎ ƻŦ 
ƘǳƳŀƴ ǘǊŀŶŎƪƛƴƎΣ ŜƴŦƻǊŎŜŘ ǇǊƻǎǝǘǳǝƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǾƛƻƭŜƴŎŜΦέ  Keep informed:- Visit 
www.care.org.uk an excellent website to get informed and offers starting points for 
practical action and advice on spotting the signs of abuse. Be a conscientious              
consumer:- Make sure you know who produces the food and clothes you buy.  

Thank you to all those who came last Sunday  for our  Evening Prayer Service 
with St Paul’s church.  It was good for us to get together with St Paul’s for prayer 
and also to enjoy a cuppa together afterwards.  Especial thanks to the UCM for 
organising the refreshments. 

Berkshire Respite Holidays, a self funded group affiliated to the “Jumbulance Trust”, 
is organising a 7 night holiday for those individuals who find conventional holidays 
very difficult. We will be staying at the Esplanade Hotel, Llandudno which is a fully 
accessible hotel on the sea front. Transport will be by a Jumbulance which will leave 
from Wokingham on Monday 20th May 2019. Outings are arranged on most days to 
local attractions.  We arrange helpers and nurses (where necessary). If you would like 
to know more, please contact David Lumsden on 01189 774951 or  
davidlumsden@talktalk.net to discuss your interest. See our web site for reports on 
our holidays of 2018 https://berkshirerespiteholidays.wordpress.com 

Children’s Liturgy Day—Portsmouth Diocese is organising a training and support day 
for all those who are liturgy leaders or who would consider the ministry.   
The days are 30th March in Reading and 15th June in Chandlers Ford – attend only 
one.  Further details and booking is through the diocesan website* (book early) or 
speak to the Parish Office. 

Congratulations!  After the 11-00 mass 
this Sunday ,  Ann & Joe Nemeth invite 
you to enjoy a cuppa and a slice of  
celebration cake in the Keenan Rooms 
on their  50th Wedding Anniversary. 

Parish Administrator  Required at  St John 
Bosco, Woodley  - please see our notice 
board for full details . Also, Chief Operating 
Officer for Support and Admin Services at 
Portsmouth Diocese. Follow this link:- 
http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/
enews/issue214.php for more information 

http://bit.ly/2VSxqmt
mailto:davidlumsden@talktalk.net%3cmailto:davidlumsden@talktalk.net
https://berkshirerespiteholidays.wordpress.com/
https://portsmouthdiocese.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d58a7e99aecba673cee0f52a&id=5be7024bc4&e=fd79d01c3b

